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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C 3.

4th Jenuary, 1980.

Dear 81irs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of yesterday respecting the Steamer "MARKAB",
and with regard to your remarks concerning the
inspection of the I.P., front column, I think it well
to Inform you that a report on the inspection of
thls part by the Soclety's Surveyor at Bremerhaven
in October last duly came to hand and that the
condition against the vessel's class in respect of
this ltem was deleted. The Soclety's records were
amended accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
C‘Tm ¥

Clerk to the
Classif leation Committes,

Messrs. Phocean Ship Agency I td.,
23, ime Street,
London, B.C,3.
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